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Brush Drop-off closed at the 
Transfer Depot 

 
(Kahnawake – 16, Tsothóhrha/December 2021)   
 
The Waste Management Department of the Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that, due 
to winter weather and colder temperatures approaching, the 
Transfer Depot will be closing the Brush drop off area for the 
remainder of the season.  
 
The community will be notified when brush drop off resumes 
in the Spring.  
 
For more information, please contact the Waste 
Management Department at 450-632-4321. 
 
Niá:wen and Happy Holidays from the Waste Management 
Department. 
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